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If the National Park Service is authorized to develop this 
battlefield, the interpretive story will provide a significant 
marketing tool to tell about this critical period in the history 
of the Five Civilized Tribes. If I can provide more information, 
please call me at 405-521-2491. The resolution from your Council 
would be most helpful if received before June 15, 1994, when we 
plan to go to Washington.
Thank you for your assistance.
Sincerely,
OKLAHOMA HISTORICAL SOCIETY

Deputy Executive Director
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